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REPORT: 

WEBINAR ON  
CAREER OPPORTUNITIES IN INDIA AND ABROAD 

 

The Faculty of Microbiology, Department of Lifesciences, organized a Webinar 

on the topic “Career Opportunities in India and Abroad for Life Sciences on 12 

January 2024 at 09: 30 am. Mr. Ramakrishna, Alumni currently student of Latrobe 

University Melbourne, Australia was the guest speaker. Students from B.Sc. 

BTMC and BZC III year attended the webinar and gained knowledge in the 

approach for higher education and placement opportunities in India and Abroad. 

Importance of Internships in placements was also discussed in the webinar. 
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